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Docket Nos.150—390 . February 13, 1974
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Tennessee Valley Authority
ATIN: Mr. James E. Watsom
Manager of Power : - ' e
..818 .Power .Building L
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlemen:

As a result of revised transient pressure data, you have found it necessary
to reanalvze the Sequoyah containment vessels. Your report, ''Stability
Analysis of the Sequoyah Huclear Plant Containment Vessel, Report XNo. 72-21.,"
covers this subject. Your letter of January 25, 1974, refers to discus--
sions and understandings between our staffs regarding schedules in this
matter, and notes that a late unfavorable ruling by our staff would cause

a delay of several montns in your overall schedule.

In the meeting of October 19, 1973 in Bethesda, you solicited questions
«and -comments on your presentation of the results of your analysis. The
staff stated that it would not be appropriate to make an instantaneous
evaluation or to provide specific comments solely on the basis of your
presentation. You were advised that the analysils could be resolved wost
expeditiously if TVA would provide a detailed report at the earliest
possible date independent of the FSAR, then scheduled for December 3, 1973.
A single preliminary copy was received by us on December 4, 1973, and the
formal submittal on December 27, 1973. '

Verbal discussions on January 17, 1974, indicated that dates then pro-
jected for review might result in excessive delays. We then verbally
agreed to complete our review so as to reply formally by March 29, 1974,
and requested information as to the suitability of that date. No reply
was made until your letter of January 25, 1974.

Telephone discussions on February 5 verified that your analyses were based
. on data representing augmented flow, whereas the staff will require non-
" augmented flow be considered. You stated ycu have compared non-augmented -
and augmented flow pressure transient data and found little difference,
and that partial results from Westinghouse tests confirm these data.
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These comparisons and data should be submitted. You indicated you fully
expect the final non-augmented flow values to be well within the 30 per-
cent margin on the augmented flow data which is used in the Stability
Analysis. Final data and verification of your analyses will be incor-
porated in the FSAR and in appropriate reports when available.

In the interest of assisting you in minimizing any further delays, we
have again considered our workload and priorities to determine if review
of your report can be further expedited. As a result, we have rescheduled
our review of this report so that a wverbal reply will be transmitted to
you by March 1, 1974, and a formal written reply by March 8, 1974.

Sincerely,

Voss A. Moore, Assistant Director

for Light Water Reactors, Group 2
Directorate of Licensing

¢c: Mr. Robert H. Marquis
629 New Sprankle Building
Knoxville, Tennessee 37919
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